
 

 

We are excited to invite you to the launch of our new Equity, Diversity, and 
Inclusion (EDI) Office!  

 

This initiative is about building a more welcoming, equitable, and inclusive 
environment for everyone at our Law School. We’d love for you to be a part of 
it. We’ll share our vision for the EDI Office, the steps we’ll be taking to foster 
diversity and inclusion, and how you can get involved in shaping the future of 
our community. This will also be an excellent opportunity to hear from 
university leaders and diversity experts. 

 

Your presence is essential; together, we can build an environment where 
everyone feels supported and respected. 

 

For this occasion, we will also organize a lucky draw for students (the draw for 
the surprise prizes will be made over the session). To submit your name for the 
lucky draw, respond to one of the following questions by November 3rd at 
edi@allard.ubc.ca. 

  

1. What does diversity in the law school mean to you? 

 2. What is your idea of Inclusivity in higher education? 

 

We hope to see you there and look forward to connecting with you! 

 

Light lunch will be provided!  
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